
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/19/2016 11:36:14 AM
Subject: RE: Quick Question

I have nothing special to add except more guns equals less crime.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 11:30 AM

To: Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Quick Question
 
Policy shop,
 
Anything special we want to say here?
 
From: Parise, Julie M. [mailto:JParise@wjbf.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 10:20 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Quick Question
 
Hi there,
 
My name is Julie Parise and I am a reporter for WJBF/ABC’s Augusta, GA affiliate. I am working on a story about HB 
3799, a bill sponsored by lawmakers wanting reciprocity for concealed carry permits in GA-SC. Just wondering if this 
inititave is something Governor Haley supports. Thank you!
 
Best,
Julie
 
Julie Parise
Reporter, WJBF-TV
Good Morning Augusta
jparise@wjbf.com
Desk: (706) 821-8877
Cell (762) 333-5386
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